
 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our science unit next term, we are thrilled to announce an upcoming excursion to the 

Brisbane Museum. During this visit, students will explore the museum and Spark Lab, where they will 

participate in an engaging experiment called "Going Downhill." They will investigate the following: 

• Do all things tumble in the same way when moving down a slope? 

• How can we change the way things move by selecting different materials and changing the 

angle of the slope? 

DATE:  Thursday 11 July 2024 

TIME:  9:00 – 14:30  

VENUE:  Brisbane Museum and Spark Lab 

TRANSPORT: Bus transport will be provided to and from the venue. Students will board the bus 

9:00 am to travel to the venue. The bus will return to the Carbrook Campus at approximately 2:30 

pm.  

DETAILS: Students can bring their school bags to school are per normal. They will take their lunchbox 

and water bottles with them to the venue. Please make sure their fruit snack is in the same bag as 

their lunch.  

Your parental permission/agreement is required, this can be done on Parent Lounge. 

To ensure the smooth running of this educational excursion, we are in need of some parent 

volunteers. Your role will be to supervise a small group of 3 students, ensuring their safety and 

engagement. If you are available to assist, please email your child's class teacher. 

We anticipate a day filled with exciting discoveries and valuable learning experiences. This excursion 

is a significant part of our curriculum, and we are confident it will enrich your child's understanding 

of science. We look forward to a fantastic day of learning and discovery! 

Kind regards, 

Prep Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


